
 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for the paper towel/wipes donations!  They 
are very much appreciated!  It looks like we finally have 
some spring weather!  The kids have been so excited to 
go out for recess without their coats, and we are looking 
forward to spending more time outside.     

 
I am having a hard time believing that 
May starts next week!  Beginning May 1, students will 
have the option of wearing their shorts/skorts with 
their uniform shirt.  Shorts/skorts must be solid 
khaki, black or gray, unless it is a uniform plaid skort.  
Shorts need to be no shorter than 2” above the knee.  
I know this is hard when our kiddos are so small, but 

please just make sure they are not “short” shorts.  Thank you!  Socks 
will still need to be solid white, gray or black.  Knee socks must still be 
worn with jumpers, but shorter socks can be worn with shorts.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

Our kindergarten visit day is Monday afternoon.  Preschool students 
will come and visit the kindergarten classroom from 12-2, and our 
students will be having fun in the preschool room with Mrs. Evans and 
Mrs. Norton.  This doesn’t change the pick-up 
schedule at all.  I just wanted you to be aware 
of the afternoon switch.  I know the kids are 
excited to be visiting their old classroom! 
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We celebrated Earth Day this week, and 
planted beans and marigolds.  We are 
learning about parts of a plant/tree, and 
the function of each part.  We learned 
about St. George and the dragon, prayed 
the rosary for Pope Francis, practiced 
our spelling words outside with chalk, and 
continued to learn about place value in 
math.  We have also been learning that 
Easter is not just for a day, but is an 
entire season in which we are joyful for 
Jesus’ rising from the dead.  We are also 
working on fixing “silly sentences” that 
have missing punctuation or misspelled 
words.  Students are doing a great job 
with these!  We did NOT take our spelling 
test this week.  The “ch” and “sh” sounds are somewhat tricky, and I 
noticed the kids having a harder time than usual with these words.  We 
will continue to practice these words for next week.   



Have a wonderful weekend! 
Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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Spelling Words 
shoe 
ship 
shell 
chip 
chin 

cheese


